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Weekly Pizza 
Order Forms Now 
Available!

-> CASH or CHECK	
-> CREDIT CARD	
*Due Friday 9/8*	
1st Pizza Friday 9/15 
Volunteer Sign Up


Committees

Sign up here to 
volunteer and 	
fill out background 
check


Join our 
Facebook Group 

Click here

BACK2SCHOOL 

ROLLER SKATE


Friday, Sept. 8th

3:00-5:00p @ 


Rollerama in Brighton 

GUARDIAN GUILD 
MEETING


First monthly meeting

Tuesday, Sept. 12th


3:30-4:30p @

LCA Media 

Center

FALL FESTIVAL


Friday, Sept. 22nd

5:00-8:30p @


Three Cedars Farm in 
Northville


(See Page 2)

Welcome to the 2023-24 School Year!

My name is Erin Pack, and I am honored to be the next 
President of the Guardian Guild 
of LCA.


My husband, Bryan, and I live in Salem 
Township and have three children at 
LCA: Julia (5th), Natalie (4th), and 
Trevor (1st).  We are so grateful to 
have been led to this wonderful 
community in January 2022.  My 
leadership background is in healthcare 
and women’s ministry at church, but I 
have a heart for our kids, classical 
education, and creating a close-knit 
community.  I look forward to meeting you and working with you to build 
on the strengths of LCA and forge new, exciting paths as well!


I am thankful for the amazing support of my Board Members, Laura Restum 
(Vice President), Natalie Holton (Secretary), and Matt Robinson 
(Treasurer).  We are privileged to serve your families and the staff alongside 
several wonderful parent volunteers who head our committees (see page 2)!  
Together we look forward to helping our LCA community and building 
stronger relationships with the outside community this year.


GUARDIAN GUILD NEWSLETTER	 SEPTEMBER 5, 2023

Our mission is to strengthen, enhance and raise funds for the classical education and community

 at Livingston Classical Academy by working hand in hand with school leadership and staff.

Please Join Us For…

https://forms.gle/hDc4rB1ofTJ7W6ZC8
https://forms.gle/PRZwx5Snx38gjBPw6
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0948A8AC2BA0F94-pizza5#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050C4FABA72DA4FD0-committee
https://livingstonclassicalacademy.org/volunteering/
https://livingstonclassicalacademy.org/volunteering/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1810076072560175
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President

Erin Pack


Vice President

Laura Restum


Secretary

Natalie Holton


Treasurer

Matt Robinson


Fundraising

Dawn Raney	 	 	 	
Danielle Winkler


Marketing

Betsy Kettmann	 	
Gina Wolicki


GG Events	 

Laura Restum


LCA Events 

Lindsay Palazzolo


Teacher & Student 
Appreciation

Kara Reeves	 	 	
Nicole Barczak


Pizza Fridays

Emily Soloman	 	 	
Wendy Sly


Upper School

Yvonne Schmidt


Policies & Procedures

Ms. Geralyn Gullet	 	 


Volunteer Coordinator

Wendy Sly


Music Boosters

Ms. Holly Finch-Glynn

2023-24 Board and

Committee 
Members

Register HERE for Early Bird Pricing

Building Community

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc2cyKGHyfhAQT4VmKMT6EPV210-ec13kDrD86-HSnsvUXgQg/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0
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Raising Funds for

Classical Education

All proceeds of this fundraiser 
go towards the purchase of 

books for classical education 
(beyond curriculum).

For questions or additional cards, 
contact Laura Restum: 
lrestum06@gmail.com.  


Funds can be turned in to the 
Guardian Guild mailbox in the 

Front Office.  THANK YOU!

DEADLINE

Sept. 29th

mailto:lrestum06@gmail.com
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Easy Year-Round 
Donations

GUARDIAN GUILD NEWSLETTER	 SEPTEMBER 5, 2023

CLICK HERE

CLICK HERE

https://www.buschs.com/cash-for-education
https://www.kroger.com/signin?redirectUrl=/account/communityrewards/
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Please Join Us In Thanking…

BECKY MARCUM…		 	 

FOR ORGANIZING THE UNIFORM SWAP!

A little about Becky and her family:


My name is Becky Marcum.  I live in Salem Twp 
with my husband (Ben) and our two children 
(Josie-13, Hank-10).  I work full time as a dental 
hygienist.  We love spending time as a family 
camping, fishing, kayaking and hiking, as well 
as many hours at their various sporting events.  
This is our 4th year at LCA.  We love the small 
class sizes and individualized attention. 
Growing up in a family of 7, with 5 kids 
attending Catholic schools, I saw the value in 
uniform swaps for my parents.  I was so happy 
to get this swap going at LCA for my family and 
yours!


WE ARE SO GLAD YOU ARE PART OF THE 

LCA COMMUNITY!
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